
 
21st September 2022 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Harvest Festival 
 
Year 1 and Year 2 will be holding their Harvest festival at St Mary’s Church on Friday, 
30th September 2022. Parents and families are welcome to attend. We will walk the 
children down from school to begin at 9.15 am. 
 
We will be collecting contributions of food (tins or packets) in school next week, 
which will be donated to Acts of Kindness.  Please can your child bring items into 
school next week and there will be a container on the gate for them to be dropped 
off.   
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs V Ridler 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


